
From: Caroline Cooper  
Sent: 25 September 2022 11:42 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Application - 2022/4062/T 
 
I object to the felling of this birch tree.   
 
Reputable tree surgeons have told me that whereas Camden is very strict 
about any pruning work to trees visible from the street, they permit almost 
anything to be done out of sight in a rear garden.   
 
However this particular ‘rear’ garden is by the canal. The tree is visible to the 
many passers by. Given the threats of climate change and the need to ‘green’ 
our cities, it should continue to live there.  
 
Dr Caroline Cooper 
68 Regent’s Park Road 
Primrose Hill 
London NW1 7SX              
 
 
 
 


